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MEMORANDUM 

February 18, 2016 

Christopher Espiritu, San Francisco Planning Department 

Erik Jaszewski, San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency 

Caltrain Feeder Service Agreement 

The San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency (SFMTA) proposes to execute the Feeder Service 
Agreement (Agreement) between the City and County of San Francisco and the Peninsula Corridor 
Joint Powers Board GPB). SFMTA currently provides public transit service to and from the Caltrain 
station at Fourth at King Streets in San Francisco. The proposed Agreement would require annual 
payments from the JPB in order to offset operating costs of the existing transit service serving the 
Caltrain station. The Agreement would not modify existing public transit service, and any transit service 
changes affecting route(s) serving the Caltrain station would require subsequent approval by SFMTA. 

Not a project under CEQA Guidelines Sections 
15060(c) because the action would not result in a direct 
physical change in the environment, or a reasonably 
foreseeable indirect physical change in the environment. 

2/18/2016 

Erik Jaszewski Date 
San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency 
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